Buckhorn Band Booster Meeting
April 10, 2017

President—Mike Keel
· Welcome
· Introduction of 2017-2018 Board Nominees
· Report for 1st VP—Connie Abbott
· Spring Banquet—May 6th 
· Forms and Money for tickets due by April 26th 

2nd Vice President—Melissa Jackson
· Nothing new to report

3rd Vice President—Wendy Pemberton
· Cozzzy Comfort Sheet—order should be in by the end of the month

President—Mike Keel
· Treasurer’s Report—Waiting on the report from the school bookkeeper to compile our report
· March 2017 Band Booster Minutes were emailed out for everyone
· Jon Naumann—Motion to accept minutes
· Nikka Shaneyfelt—Second
· Minutes approved
· Announcement of 2017/2018 Board Members
President—Gordon King
1st Vice President—Sara Sparks
2nd Vice President—Thomas Neal
Assistant 2nd Vice President—Melanie Jackson
Treasure—Denise Bosley
Assistant Treasurer—Allison Palmiter
Secretary—Kim Grantham

[bookmark: _GoBack]Band Director—Mr. Souder
· Spring Band Concert—May 12th at Huntsville High School
· Spring Trip—Next week—Trip meeting following tonight’s Band Booster Meeting

Meeting Adjourned
